
21st March 2023

Re Half Day Closure

Dear Parents and Carers

Following parent consultation at our Parent Forum this afternoon, we have made a decision to end the school day
at 12:30pm on the last day of each term. This decision is in line with other schools in the local areas and is
designed to support both students and parents at the start of their holidays.

Therefore on Friday 31st March, the end of term will be at 12:30pm.

If you have any concerns around this, please contact us and we will try to support you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Bishop Miss Heppell
Principals

http://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/contact-us/pastoral-support-contact-form/

